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1.0 EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 

 

 This report provides information on a request from the Helensburgh and District 
Twinning Association for financial assistance 



 

 



 

year.  However, due to the volatile situation in terms of the Covid-19 
pandemic, the anticipated visit by the French Committee in 2022 has 

been cancelled and rescheduled for 2024. They have also noted that 
fundraising activities have been limited due to the impact of the 

pandemic. 
 

4.6 The Association are also planning a trip to Thouars in 2023 to celebrate 

the Twinning Association’s 40th anniversary. They plan to utilise the 
funding if awarded to subsidise travel from the airport for the children 

when they travel to France and towards travel and tickets for excursions 
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